
Jack Amaral and Jon Farnsworth Outline Reinstated
Net Neutrality Rules for Minnesota Lawyer

Spencer Fane attorneys Jack Amaral and Jon Farnsworth discuss the overall impact
of the Federal Communications Commission’s recent decision to restore net
neutrality rules and how it marks a pivotal moment in the ongoing battle for an
“open” internet in an article recently published by the Minnesota Lawyer.

The article, Net Neutrality is Back: A Legal Perspective on its Return, which was
originally a firm blog post, examine several significant implications of the broadband
service reclassification.

The duo concluded, “While the reinstatement of net neutrality is seen by many as a
significant step toward a more transparent and fair internet access process, it also
sets the stage for a complex legal saga that could reshape the landscape of
internet governance in the U.S. Court challenges are expected. Accordingly, the
permanent future of net neutrality remains uncertain.”

At Spencer Fane, Jack focuses on delivering legal counsel on data privacy matters,
ensuring compliance, and safeguarding information for clients of all sizes. Jon
commonly counsels clients on computer, internet, privacy, website, data breach,
cybersecurity, cyber liability insurance, technology, software, data privacy and
security, and intellectual property legal issues.

Read the full article here. Please note, a subscription may be required.
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